
Stay ing Connected with Campus Services
August 28 , 2020

Best Wishes to Upcoming Retirees

With this week's confirmation that undergraduate students will start arriving on 
Sept. 8, it's time to put our service hats on! Let's continue to be creative, to be ob-
servant of one another and make every effort to keep the campus and community 
safe. And for those who continue to work remotely, thank you. The Campus Ser-
vices team is cohesive and strong whether we're 6-feet—or a Zoom call—apart.  

Following are our Campus Services colleagues who 
accepted Dartmouth's early retirement offer. Take 
a moment to thank them and wish them all the 
best. 
  Stuart Bacon, Electrical Shop
  Paul Bellavance, '53 Commons
  Pauline Bickford, Collis Café
  Kenneth Brooks, Custodial Services
  Lynn Coffran, Residential Operations
  Leonard Cole Jr., Equipment Maintenance Shop
  Paul Dionne, '53 Commons
  Gwen Dionne, '53 Commons
  Dana Durkee, Custodial Services
  Steve Edes, Courtyard Café
  Calvin Goude, Custodial Services
  Robert LaPlant, Heating Plant
  Sarah McMahon, Collis Café
  Kathleen McTaggart, Collis Dining
  Mary-Ann Milanese, Collis Café
  Raymond Moore Jr., Electrical Shop
  Brett Moses, Grounds Shop
  Matthew Perry, Building Repair Shop
  Richard Pethtel, Equipment Maintenance Shop
  Sherry Poirier, '53 Commons
  Donald Reed, DDS Admin
  Peter Riess, Dartmouth Skiway
  Khanty Sengpanya, Custodial Services
  William Slayton Sr., Custodial Services
  Christina Tuthill, Collis Café
  Bruce Tuthill, Heating Plant

On Campus Employee Guidelines

"Thank you, Frank [Roberts], for trusting a couple of 
strangers wandering around the construction site 
with a claim to a set of cable spools, for locating 
them, and discreetly calling your crew to help out. 

Thank you, Dale [Ordway] and Dave [Miller], for roll-
ing and lifting them out of the campus and accom-
panying us all the way to the Ray School and doing 
the trip twice!

We are delighted and grateful! These spools will 
become out-
door tables just 
outside of our 
Art Room."
  
Sincerely,
Ruth Arjona, 
Technology 
Coordinator, 
Bernice A. Ray 
School

Staff Kudos!

Employees who work on campus should expect to 
follow these guidelines to help maximize the health 
and safety of themselves and others:
•	 Participate in asymptomatic testing for faculty, 

staff, and researchers.
•	 On each day you come to campus, take your 

temperature and respond to questions on the 
Temperature Self-Assessment website.

•	 Stay home if you have symptoms consistent with 
COVID-19.

•	 Wear cloth face coverings at all times when using 
or accessing shared or communal spaces and 
when a minimum of six feet of physical distancing 
is difficult to maintain. 

•	 Review the office safety video for proper hand-
washing and disinfecting techniques and clean-
ing protocols. Thanks to EH&S for putting this 
together!

Update on TSA Stations
Effective Aug. 31 Dartmouth is no longer staffing 
physical locations on campus where employees 
can answer the TSA questions. If you are un-
able to access the TSA website, please contact 
your supervisor. 32 non-contact wall-mounted 
infrared thermometers have been installed in 
a variety of locations on campus for broad use. 

https://dartmouth.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_77J8yxn0oohbNyZ
https://news.dartmouth.edu/covid-19/workplace-policies-and-resources/policy-face-covering-required
https://spark.adobe.com/video/p13pE9In3McYs
https://dartmouth.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_77J8yxn0oohbNyZ

